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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Bhutan  and thanks for the presentation of the UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.


Serbia was pleased to hear that Bhutan has accelerated the promotion of human rights through policy and legislative measures as well as implementation at the grassroots level, through targeted plans and interventions. 


While acknowledging the efforts and commitments of Bhutan in upholding human rights, Serbia wishes to recommend to  Bhutan to consider the adoption of the legislative and political framework for disability, aimed primarily at providing adequate educational services to persons with special needs, children with a higher risk of disability, and with mental disorders.

We wish Bhutan a very successful review process.

